Storey County.org
CORDEVISTA - Email

From: Clipboardconnie@aol.com

Date: Fri, 30 Mar 2007 13:55:01 EDT

Subject: 2007-049 and 2007-50 '

To: pwhitten@storeycounty.org, planning@storeycounty.org

Gentlemen: We received the notice on the meeting for 5 April in the Highlands regarding Cordevista
project. Before a decision is made, would it be possible to have a meeting here in Rainbow Bend.
We too are a part of Storey County and would like to have our thoughts presented to the commission
on this project. Having taken the tour and hearing the plan, we personally, think its a wonderful
addition to the county, especially with the expansion of the industrial area in the county.

Sincerely,

Connie & Bud Mays, 86 Rainbow Bend
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